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Dear Reader: 

As Institute M3 enters its second year we are 
glad to report on current activities. 

The Institute is presently engaged in researching 
a publication relating to the city of New Haven in the 
twentieth century. Primarily this will comprise a 
written and graphic record of the City's accomplish­
ments with some view of its probable future in the 
regional context. Assistance will be asked of numerous 
individuals and agencies maintaining pertinent infor­
mation. 

A second and important project concerns the attempt 
to preserve a small but unique Adirondacks lake being 
threatened by the construction of what the New York State 
Department of Transportation terms a highway "corridor". 
Support in this effort is being solicited from a variety 
of sources. Already the New York Chapter of the Sierra 
Club has indicated its willingness to render assistance 
technically. But more is needed. This spring current 
plans are to mount a campaign to "Save Eagle Lake lt

, a 
most worth-while goal and undertaking. 

Other concerns of Institute M3 involve preservation 
and energy conservation. It is our intent to work closely 
with an organization called REEF (Regional Energy Effi­
ciency Force) in the coming months. Nor is the Institute 
losing sight of certain primary initiatives: how best to 
combat the present alarming trend toward nuclear prolif­
e-ration, as well as increasing reliance on nuclear power. 
We welcome support from whatever source in all these and 
related interests. 


